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Class             Class Attendance 

Panthers 98.1% 

Penguins 95.2%  

Dolphins 92.9% 

Koalas 91.5%  

Zebras 97.9% 

Elephants 92% 

Giraffes 97.98% 

Toucans 98.6% 

Puffins 93.2% 

Tigers 96.4% 

Pandas 92.8% 

Whole School Attendance  (w/e 8/12/17) 94.9% 
Target = 96% or above 

CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 

Our KS1 Christmas performances of “Baubles” on Monday were 
both a great success. The children did so well remembering their 
lines and singing the lovely Christmas songs.  We are looking 
forward to our other Christmas performances this week, the 
children are busy rehearsing.   

The KS2 performances of “Bethlehem the Musical” are today and 
the Foundation Stage performances of “A Wriggly Nativity” are on 
Friday, you are in for a real treat!  We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for supporting the children by coming 
and watching their performances. 

IT’S A BOY 
 

Congratulations to Belinda Long on the 
birth of her new baby brother Ethan 

James who was born on 11th December 
weighing 7lb 11oz. 

 

FEET GROUP 
 

Thank you to all the children and grown 
ups who attended the Feet Group over 

the last term.  We look forward to 
seeing you when you start Nursery in 

January. 

School Closes on Friday 22nd December at 3.30pm 
Children can be collected from 2.00pm 

 

School Opens on Monday 8th January 2018 

Christmas Parties 
Mon 18th December – Year 1 & 2  
Tues 19th December – Year 3 & 4 
Wed 20th December – Year 5 & 6 

Thursday 21st December – Foundation Stage 
 

Next week is class party week.  Children can come to 
school in their party clothes on their party day. Please be 

aware that the children will be playing out so they will 
need a coat and suitable shoes. Foundation Stage and KS1 

children will also get to meet our very special visitor! 

Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 15th  December  

Don’t forget to come in your Christmas Jumper 
this Friday.  This will be a non uniform day and 
there is no charge for wearing a Christmas 
Jumper. 

URGENT - Some parents have still not 
downloaded the Parenthub App  - could 

you please ensure you download the App 
and create yourself an account so that we are able to keep you up to 

date with what’s going on at school.   Visit www.parenthub.co.uk to find 
out more or call into the school. 

Please ensure that you have notifications “turned on” otherwise you may 
not receive messages from school. 

CAROL CONCERT 
Thursday 21st December 2.30 pm 

 

Come and join us for our Carol 
Concert on Thursday 21st December 

We look forward to seeing you 
there. 
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